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CHAPTER78.

LAW ABOUT ESTATESIN REAL PROPERTY.

Chap:78 Beit &c: ThatforavoidingLongandtediousConveyances,
andthe many Contentionswhich may aryseabout the Variety of
estates

All Grantsof Estatesshallbe eitherof TheInheritance,Or for Life
or Lives, Or for years,anyNumber not exceeding50 years,Which
GrantsshallbethusContractedin thesewords“A:B: the &c: dayof &c:
in theyear,accordingto theEnglishaccompt168&c. from him & his
heirs& Assigns,Grantshis (describethe bounds)with all its appur-
tenances,Lying intheCountyof&c; containing&c; acresortherabouts
to C.D. & hisheirs(if in fee) or to E.F. for his Life (if for Lives) or to
G.H. for 100years(if J.K,L,M,N,OshallsoLongLive)or to P.Q.for 50
yearsfor the Considerationof &c. poundsin Mony paid,& of yearly
rentto be paidto AB & hisheirs& assignsuponthe&c: dayof &c: In
witnes wherofheesettshis hand& Seal,Sealed& delivred in the
presenceof R.S.T. acknowledgedin openCourt, & certifiedunderthe
Clerk’shand& Court Seal,the&c. dayof &c; 168&c. & Registeredthe
&c: dayof &c: 168&c:”

Confirmedby chapter154, 1684; chapter175, 1685; andchapter
186, 1688. Chapter191, 1690 includedit amongthe laws to be
continuedto the endof thenextGeneralAssemblyandtwenty days
afterandnolonger.Abrogatedin 1693.

CHAPTER79.

LAW ABOUTACKNOWLEDGING DEEDSIN COURT.

Chap:79 Be it &c That all Deedsof Sale,morgages,Setlements,
Conveyances(exceptLeasesfor ayear)Shall be declared& acknow-
ledgedin openCourt,And the form of possessionin transferringof
titlesshallbeBy the partyor hisAttorneydeliveringthe saiddeedof


